
From: Taylor, Frances <Frances.Taylor@coventry.gov.uk>  
Sent: 30 January 2023 14:36 
To: Glover, Jody <Jody.Glover@coventry.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application for a Temporary Event Notice for 1st April 2023 at The Kasbah, Primrose Hill 
Street, Coventry 
 
Dear Mr Gadhia 
 
RE: Application for a Temporary Event Notice for 1st April 2023 at The Kasbah, Primrose Hill Street, 
Coventry 
 
I am objecting to the above application under the Prevention of Public Nuisance licensing objective. 
 
While I appreciate this is a TEN for regulated entertainment between the hours of 2pm and 10pm 
only, you want to hold the event in the garden area which is surrounded by residential properties 
and with a DJ planned and the existing noise abatement notice in place for 2 previous events which 
were similar in nature, there is the potential for noise nuisance to be caused to these residents. I 
should also draw your attention to your planning conditions which prohibit the playing of music in 
your outside space. 
 
The application does not include any means of controlling noise and disturbance to local residents, 
and given the on-going complaints I feel I have no choice but to object.  
 
Regards 
 
 
Frances Taylor 
Environmental Health Officer 
 
Coventry City Council 
Environmental Protection 
 
One Friargate 
Coventry  
CV1 2GN 
 
Direct Dial: 024 7697 2263 
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